
CITY OF BLAINE 

ANOKA COUNTY, MINNESOTA 

CLOSED WORKSHOP 

Wednesday, January 20, 2021 

 

 

5:30 p.m. 

Virtual meeting due to COVID-19 pandemic 
 

CALL TO ORDER/ROLL CALL 
 

The meeting was called to order by Mayor Sanders at 5:30 p.m.  It was noted that the meeting 

had been properly noticed.  This was a closed meeting pursuant to the provisions of Section 3.01 

of the Blaine City Charter and Minnesota Statutes 13D.05, Subd.3(b). 

 

PRESENT: Mayor Tom Sanders, Councilmembers Wes Hovland, Julie Jeppson, Chris 

Massoglia, Richard Paul, Jess Robertson, and Jason Smith.  

 

ABSENT:  None. 

  

Quorum present. 

 

ALSO PRESENT: City Manager Michelle Wolfe; City Attorney Chris Nelson; Public Works 

Director Jon Haukaas; City Engineer Dan Schluender; League of Minnesota Cities Attorney 

Elisa Hatlevig. 

 

Discuss Pending Litigation  

 

The purpose of the closed meeting was to discuss pending litigation regarding Irene A. Tamblyn 

property, 12730 Lever Street NE. 

 

ADJOURNMENT 
 

The meeting was adjourned at 6:34 p.m. 

 

 

 

              

       Tim Sanders, Mayor 

ATTEST: 

 

 

 
       

Catherine Sorensen, City Clerk 
 


